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For Immediate Release

Support for Policies for Protection of Innocent Co-Insureds
Halifax, NS -  May 23, 2017 –  The Insurance Brokers Association of Nova Scotia (IBANS) is in support of insurance companies aligning their policies to protect innocent co-insureds.

A gap in insurance protection in the jurisdictions of Ontario and the Atlantic Provinces has come to light related to losses suffered by “innocent co-insureds.” Other provinces across Canada have legislation that require the insurer pay for the losses of an innocent co-insured’s property caused through the deliberate action of another individual insured on the policy.  That is not the case in Ontario and the Atlantic Provinces.  As a result IBC has announced that they are recommending that all member insurance companies providing home insurance in these areas voluntarily align their polices with those of other jurisdictions.
 “We are in support of the recommendation put forward by the board of the Insurance Bureau of Canada (IBC) for their member insurance companies to voluntarily align their home policies to protect innocent co-insured” says Cathie Robski, President of IBANS.  “This type of protection should be consistent throughout Canada.”
MPP for Eglinton-Lawrence, Mike Colle, introduced Bill 125, Innocent Persons Insurance Recovery Act on April 26, 2017 which would, “amend the Insurance Act to limit the ability of insurance contracts to prevent recovery for loss or damage to property by certain innocent persons if the loss or damage was caused by an act or omission of another person.”
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For further information please contact:
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